USNWSAP Newsletter Article

We are excited to announce that the first ever U.S. National Water Safety Action Plan (USNWSAP) will officially launch [or “officially launched” if on or after the 29th] on June 29, 2023! 

The USNWSAP’s vision is for a county where everyone is safe in, on, and around the water and the 10-year plan lays out how we envision starting to get there. It has been led, developed, and contributed to by hundreds of water safety and drowning prevention experts across the United States. The Plan is a national roadmap for collective action to reduce drowning, providing a framework and tools to support the development and implementation of data- and evidence-informed context-specific water safety action plans in communities, counties, and states across the country. It also lays out national actions that support implementation and increase the likelihood of success of those local plans.

The call to action is aimed at everyone in the water safety and drowning prevention communities, including aquatics professionals, public health and safety professionals, policymakers, researchers, advocates, families, and manufacturers, challenging them to work together to ensure more effective action to increase water safety and prevent drowning.  
Among the tools are 99 evidence-informed action recommendations developed over the last number of years with input of hundreds of experts from across the country and a 12-step Reflection to Action process to support action plan development. Additional tools will be made available for our use later this year. 

[Insert something about your organization’s role in development or anticipated role in implementation, and what, if anything, you are asking of your constituents]. To learn more about the USNWSAP visit watersafety.us and download your copy today!   For more information, or if you have further questions, reach out to us at [Insert your organization’s preferred contact here] or email the team leading the plan at: info@usnwsap.org. 


